
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

17 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Eco-day, Thursday 24 June 2021  

 

I am delighted to inform you that year 7 will be participating in the BCHS eco-awareness day on 

Thursday 24 June. The aim of the day is to raise awareness of environmental issues and environmental 

responsibility. Students will be spending the day in a variety of workshops such as environmental 

careers, creative earth and a litter picking competition. Due to the active nature of some of the activities, 

we are asking students to come into school on Thursday 24 June wearing their full PE kit and trainers.  

They may also need a hat and sunscreen as some of the activities are outdoors.  

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to me email: bconner@birchwoodhigh.org 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Conner  
Teacher of Geography 
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